
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

24th March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
School Meals 
 
Please find enclosed a school menu for next term. This will also be available 
to view on our website. 
 
Hampshire Caterers have advised us the cost is rising on 25th April to £2.60 
per day. This should be handed to the form tutor or escort daily, weekly or 
termly as before. 
 
As in previous years we will be offering the popular lunch bag option as an 
alternative to a plated meal. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the menu, please do not hesitate to 
contact the school office. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Alison Southwell 
Senior Admin Assistant 
 


